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Excellency:

I have the honor ta refer ta discussions between

representatives of aur two Gaverninents concerning the

establishment of a jaintly staffed undersea surveillance

facility in Halifax, Nova Scotia, in which our two Govern'ments

shall participate in the processing of undersea surveillance

data and in the relaying of data from the Integrated Undersea

Surveillance System (IUSS) in Argentia ta the new facility.

As a result of those discussions, I have the honor ta

propose that the joint aperatian of an undersea surveillance

system be implemented in accardance with a Memorandum of

Understanding ta be concluded by the United States Department

of Defense and the Canadian Department of National Defence.

I have the further honor ta propose that if the terms set

forth in this note are acceptable ta your Excellency's

Government, that this note and your note in reply shaîl

constitute an Agreement between aur two Gavernments which shaîl

enter into force on the date of Yaur Excellency's note.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest

cons iderat ion.

ames J. Blanchard
Ambassador

The Honorable

Andre Ouellet, P.C., M.P.,

Mimister of Foreign Affairs,

Ottawa.


